
Eastport Volunteer Fire Co., Inc.  

One of Eastport’s most historic community service organizations 
 

Post Office Box 3332   Annapolis, Maryland 21403      

 

Dear Neighbor, 

 

The Eastport Volunteer Fire Company (EVFC) needs your help as we support the professional firefighters and 

paramedics of the Eastport Fire Station 36.  Your donation is vital to helping fund and maintain this critical and historic 

station. 

 

Eastport’s Station 36 - with its distinctive red engines - responds to calls in Eastport, Downtown Annapolis, the 

Annapolis Neck Peninsula, and the maritime community.  Our professional first responders maintain the equipment and 

vehicles that respond to over 1000 emergency calls annually in and around the Eastport community.  Equipment needs to 

be repaired and replaced to ensure that they are meeting all safety standards.  With any city budget, there are deficits in 

funding and money needs to be raised to cover the shortages.  We are now planning to help the City of Annapolis fund 

new apparatus that will need to be replaced in the near future.   

 

The members of EVFC are not first responders, but we are your neighbors promoting life and fire safety, with safety 

training, community outreach with various local organizations and working along with the professional personnel of the 

Annapolis Fire Department to help raise funds for needed equipment and vehicles needed to be able to respond to 

emergencies.   

 

EVFC NEEDS YOUR DONATION - We are asking you to give whatever amount that you feel comfortable 

with.  Every donation will go towards funding to maintain Station 36 and our efforts to be a vital resource in the 

community.   All donations are tax deductible.  Please mail your donation to: EVFC, PO Box 3332 Annapolis, MD 

21403 
 

If you are interested in learning more about us or in joining the Eastport Volunteer Fire Company, please contact us at 

infoevfc@gmail.com.   We are looking for individuals who want to make a difference in their neighborhood and support 

the brave men and women of the Eastport Fire Station 36.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration in supporting our mission and financial goals. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Gary Mathis 
President 

Eastport Volunteer Fire Company  


